We would like to take the time to send a message of gratitude for the improvements that
we've been able to make due to this grant. Being able to afford updating our child care
centers, making the necessary changes to maintain compliance with correction orders
from the state of MN, and creating a safer environment that's conducive to what our
children need in this community has been such a blessing. A number of our parents
have expressed their satisfaction of the improvements via emails, cards, etc. If there's
any way that we can continue to receive your support, the SRLA staff and advisory
board have a number of additional aspirations for our centers that require funding. For
example we would like to update our dramatic play areas, get new chairs for the
students, and continue to support our staff with learning materials.

Best regards,

Monique Stumon

School Readiness Learning Academy - Minneapolis
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